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Convenience should not come at the expense of confidence in our elections.By 

referring this Act to the people, SB 210 exemplifies democracy in action. Oregonians 

deserve a direct say in how their elections are conducted, and this bill trusts voters to 

decide what’s best for their state. It’s a chance to affirm that secure, transparent 

elections matter more than ever in an age of skepticism about democratic 

institutions. Oregon SB 210 isn’t just a policy change—it’s a statement of principle. It 

prioritizes election integrity, voter verification, and civic engagement,  offering a 

system Oregonians can trust. At the next general election, supporting this bill means 

supporting a stronger, more transparent, accountable democrat election process.  

Please vote yes in support of SB 210. 


